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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! We are thrilled that we will be able to see our students in-person 

tomorrow! I just wanted to reach out and welcome everyone back!  

Yearbook sales begin tomorrow. I am attaching a form for those who are interested in placing 

orders. You will notice that the Black and Gold highlights both 7th and 8th grade students and 

can be pre-ordered by February 1st for a discounted rate as well as a chance to win a copy for 

free (order form due in school Jan. 28th)! Waiting until the yearbooks are published and shipped 

to RDMS in the spring does not guarantee there will be enough inventory for everyone, so pre-

ordering is advised.  

Students in the 7th Grade Advanced Math class, 8th Grade Honors Algebra I class, and Math Club 

will participate in the American Mathematics Competition in class or after school on Thursday, 

January 20th. This will not impact any classes other than math.  

Many streets surrounding the middle school have a sidewalk on only one side of the road. 

When students use the opposite side, they most likely walk in the street, creating a dangerous 

situation with the amount of traffic flow after school hours. If your student(s) walk to and from 

school, please encourage them to use the side of the street that has a sidewalk.  

Finally, the second marking period ends Friday. As always, be safe and have a great rest of the 

day! 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

 


